
IBIZA, SPANIA  

 
Private Car - Full Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 8 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 
Private Car - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 
Private Minibus - Full Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10044597&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10044597&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DEM%26amp%3BportCode%3DIBZ%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10044597
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=IBZ&excursionCode=10044597
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10044596&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10044596&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DEM%26amp%3BportCode%3DIBZ%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10044596
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=IBZ&excursionCode=10044596


VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 8 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 
Private Minibus - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 
Private Minivan - Full Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 8 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 
Private Minivan - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 

http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10044601&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10044601&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DEM%26amp%3BportCode%3DIBZ%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10044601
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=IBZ&excursionCode=10044601
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10044600&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10044600&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DEM%26amp%3BportCode%3DIBZ%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10044600
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=IBZ&excursionCode=10044600
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10044599&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10044599&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DEM%26amp%3BportCode%3DIBZ%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10044599
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=IBZ&excursionCode=10044599


and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 

http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10044598&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10044598&portCode=IBZ&destCode=EM&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DEM%26amp%3BportCode%3DIBZ%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10044598
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=IBZ&excursionCode=10044598

